
 
From:   <admin@njmvc.gov> 
Date:   Monday, August 26, 2013 at 10:27 AM 
To:   dsilverman@atheists.org 
Subject:  Your MyMVC Personalized Plate Request Has Been Denied 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
NEW JERSEY MOTOR VEHICLE COMMISSION 
 
PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO THIS EMAIL. 
 
Thank you for your interest in New Jersey's personalized plates. Unfortunately your request 
must be denied at this time due to the reason(s) stated below. 
 

Requested Plate Number:  ATHE1ST 
Reason for Denial: Objectionable or Need Further Clarification 

 
 
The amount charged to your credit card will be refunded to you within 1 to 2 billing cycles. 
If you have any questions, you can contact MVC at http://www.nj.gov/mvc/contact.html. 
 
Thank you for using New Jersey's MyMVC Electronic Services. 

mailto:admin@njmvc.gov
mailto:dsilverman@atheists.org
http://www.nj.gov/mvc/contact.html

